
  

  
 

 
 

               
    

ALRESFORD AGRICULTURAL SHOW 
SATURDAY 2nd SEPTEMBER 2023 

1ST March 2023 
Dear Exhibitor, 

 
I have the pleasure in enclosing an application form for a trade/craft/produce exhibitor pitch.  A copy of the Rules 
and Regulations has been posted on the website (please read before completing this form).  We cannot be 
responsible for any problems that may arise from failure to observe these regulations and reserve the right to 
refuse admission if there are any issues which concern us. 
 
Exhibitor pitches are allocated to show a wide variety of products and services to the public. Those applicants who 
are unsuccessful will have their payment returned as soon as possible.  
 
Please keep a copy as a record of your booking and as a receipt of payment.  Invoices are issued on request. 
 
Reduced price advance tickets are available and must be paid for at the time of booking. 
 
Wifi will be available to book on certain areas of the Showground at a subsidised rate of £25/pitch if booked 
before the end of August. Wifi may be available to purchase on Show day for £50/pitch. This will depend on your 
pitch position as not all areas of the showground will have access to Wifi. 
 
The Alresford Show is not for profit event and therefore we thank you in advance for your continued support, and 
the timely and accurate completion of all the necessary paperwork, which is an important part of securing a safe 
and enjoyable show for everyone. 

 
Please note that all trade stand vehicles must be removed from the Showground by 9am on Show Day and parked 
in the free car park indicated on the map. If you need a vehicle near your stand for stock etc. you will need to 
apply for sufficient space to accommodate your vehicle within your stand (as per Trade Stand Regulations). 
We have a policy of no vehicle movements on the showground after 9am. 
  
We encourage all trade exhibitors to come in and set up on Thursday and Friday; craft and produce exhibitors 
may set up on Friday and use the RED gate for access. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this year’s Show.  If you have any queries, please let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hazel Flindt 
Trade Stand Secretary  

 
 


